
Thursday 10th October  

Y5 PALS training with Chorley Sports 

World Mental Health Day—children 

can wear something blue or green to 

raise awareness  

 

Friday 11th October  

Harvest Service 915am at St. Paul’s 

church—all welcome to attend  

Please bring Harvest donations into 

school on this day.  

Harvest Appeal Heptathlon £1 dona-

tion to take part.  

Monday 14th October 

Reception Vision Screening  

Pearl of  Africa fundraising day—wear 

something red, yellow or black to 

represent the colours of the Ugandan 

flag.  

Tuesday 15th October 

Parents Evening 

Friday 18th October 

School closes for half term 315pm  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Caring and child well-being is at the heart of the school  Parent Voice 2024 

We are proud to announce that we are recognised as a My Happy Mind school and have displayed 

our banner prominently outside school. 

Excellent school that provides support to both children and families Parent Voice 2024 

We are also delighted to inform our school community that Compass Bloom is now in our school and 

we look forward to this partnership in supporting our children and their families with mental health 

and well being. We have attached a leaflet with more information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to all of our children who took the time to create a manifesto and present to their 

class for our pupil leadership teams. Congratulations to our children who were voted  by their peers 

to represent our pupil’s voice in key areas in school. We look forward to seeing you continue to im-

prove our offer here at St. Paul’s.  

As always, if any of our families require any support or guidance, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch via phone 01257 480276 or email bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk  

Thank you as always, for your continued support and understanding.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Burger 

September 30th 2024 

Reception 98% 

Year 1 95% 

Year 2 91% 

Year 3 95% 

Year 4 99% 

Year 5 98% 

Year 6 100% 

Whole School 97% 



September 30th 2024 

We have places available across school from reception to Year 6 as well as places for our Reception 2025 intake.  

As a school, we are posting on our social media pages, Facebook (Adlington St Paul’s CE Primary School) and X (@StAdlington) to advertise 

and we would be very grateful if parents and carers could like or share these posts and inform our local community that we have places avail-

able and warmly welcome everyone to come and visit our wonderful school.  

We will also be holding an Open Evening on Tuesday 12th November from 5-7 pm.  


